
From: Scholl, Matthew (Fed)
To: Morgan, Kimberly K. (Fed)
Subject: Fwd: QuICS Funding and Plans
Date: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 7:16:05 AM

Did we do this at the start of the FY or is that my imagination?

-------- Original Message --------
From: "Boisvert, Ronald F. (Fed)" <boisvert@nist.gov>
Date: Tue, April 23, 2019 5:50 PM -0400
To: "Scholl, Matthew (Fed)" <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>
Subject: QuICS Funding and Plans

I am meeting with Jake Taylor tomorrow to discuss FY 2019 funding to be 
sent to QuICS.  Is he meeting with you separately?

I am happy to help with the transfer of any 773 funding, though your AO 
may already know how to do this. In any case, I'd like to know how much 
funding that you are sending and which overhead rate you are using so 
that the Lab Office has a complete picture of its funding for QuICS.

As another FYI ... I am going to a meeting hosted by Laurie Locascio at 
UMD tomorrow to discuss the future vision for JQI and QuICS.  Perhaps 
UMD smells National Quantum Initiative funding? Yi-Kai and I will be 
there representing ITL. Other key people from JQI and QuICS will be 
there.  I'll fill you in if there is anything of note that comes of it.

Ron
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